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2nd May 2024 

CHANGE OF DATE Anglo-Saxon Afternoon – Kingfisher Class – Tuesday 21st 
May,  

 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
 I have had to change the date of the Anglo-Saxon day to fit with the 
willow artist. It will now be TUESDAY 21ST MAY in the afternoon. We will cover 
some parts in other Forest School sessions but they will need to bring Forest 
School clothes and their Anglo-Saxon dress-up on that day. 

  
 We will be learning all about the Anglo-Saxons in 
Lancashire and the day will include the children learning to 
defend the village, creating a small Anglo-Saxon village 
with wattle and daub, weaving with willow, making 
charcoal, learning about runes and making clay runes and 
making and baking bread with honey on the village 
campfire. All, while being ready to protect their village from 
surprise attacks by invaders – Vikings! 
 
Clothing: 
 To add to the interest and learning on the day we 
ask that all pupils (and staff) bring their usual Forest 
School clothing as we will be outside all day (waterproof, 
warm coat, warm clothing, wellies or boots and sun cream 
applied of we are lucky) plus wear something over the top to show they are an Anglo-
Saxon or Celt.  
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The children can come to school in their school uniform as they will have usual lessons in 
the morning. We will get changed after lunch. 
 
Lunch: 
Lunch as normal.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss Wragg 
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